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Regent Lindenmayer called the meeting to order at 10:33 am 

1. Campus & Student Life during COVID-19 Presentation (Cool, Hansen, Harmon, 
Knudson) 

Regent Lindenmayer:  Thank you for the presentation and your efforts working with the 
students. There is so much going on right now with COVID, the George Floyd killing, and 
increased student activism on our campuses.  I think we’ll learn a lot from this process of 
having to adapt to these circumstances. 

 
Other Business 
 
Regent Lindenmayer: Before I ask if there is any other business, I want to take a moment to 
recognize Dr. Martino Harmon.  This is Dr. Harmon’s last Campus & Student Affairs meeting 
because he’s leaving Iowa State in a few days to begin his new role as the Vice President 
for Student Life at the University of Michigan.  This move has the added benefit of getting 
him closer to home. 
 
Dr. Harmon has been an outstanding member of this committee, and I want to thank him for 
his service and dedication to Iowa State University and to the Board.  
 
You’ve also been a huge asset to students and a great advocate for them.  We wish you 
nothing but the best as this new chapter in your life begins. 

 
 
Next Meeting  
 
The next meeting of this committee is scheduled for September 23rd, 2020 at the Iowa 
School for the Deaf. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 11:08 pm. 

 

 


